

May 5, 2003

Via Facsimile: 215-717-3440

Dr. Alan Charles Kors President Foundation for Individual Rights in Education Suite 303 210 West Washington Square Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19106

Dear Dr. Kors:

By now, I hope you have received the statement I issued on May 2, 2003

I deeply regret the escalation of the issue you raised in your original letter to me. Unfortunately, I did not see the letter and those to whom it was referred did not respond in a timely manner or bring it to my attention.

I think it is perfectly acceptable for Committee on Student Organizations to develop recommendations or standards for the formation of student organizations on campus. But the purpose and content of those organizations absolutely should not be subject to reviews. ACT's